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5 April 2012 
 
 

Slow Speed in French Creek – Grand Harbour 
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies Masters of all vessels that a floating 
pontoon has been temporarily laid at Boiler Wharf, French Creek – Grand Harbour. 
 
In view of the above and until this pontoon is removed, Masters of vessels are requested to take 
note, and navigate at very slow speed so as not to create any wake that may damage the pontoon 
or craft that are berthed alongside. 
 
 
 
Position is referred to WGS 84 Datum 
  


